
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4 July 2022 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Driffield Show, 20 and 21 July 2022 
 
As we communicated in a letter earlier this term, the 2022 Driffield Show will again be taking 
place over two days on Wednesday 20 July and Thursday 21 July 2022. Entry to the show 
each day is by advanced ticket purchase only and to support Driffield Show, we are again 
planning to allow students to attend on one of the two days. 
 
I would like to thank those parents and carers who completed the link in our earlier 
correspondence; this has allowed us to plan for our reward activities on Thursday 21 July, with 
activities including It’s a Knockout. 
 
We are now collecting final intentions for attendance at Driffield Show over the two days. If 
you would like your child to attend the show, please use the link below to inform us of the date 
which they will be attending: 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/RVMAAqyYnm 
 
By completing this form we can authorise the absence from school and we ask that this is 
completed by no later than 3.30 pm on 15 July 2022. 
 
On Wednesday 20 July 2022, we will be running a normal school timetable for those students 
in school. 
 
If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr M Evans 
Assistant Headteacher  
 

https://forms.office.com/r/RVMAAqyYnm

